
 
 

   
 
 
   

    
 

   
          

  
    

   
  

 
 

  
    

  
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT OF COUNTY 
TO PURCHASE REAL PROPERTY 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors intends to 
purchase an approximate 49.14-acre property located at 9841 Wohler Road, 
Healdsburg, being further described as APNs 110-220-001, 110-220-009, 110-220-010, 
110-220-014, 083-010-044 and 083-010-028. The property is being acquired from Molly
B. Demuth, Inc., an Ohio Corporation, for a purchase price of Two Million Two
Hundred Ten Thousand Dollars ($2,210,000.00). The Board of Supervisors will meet
on June 13, 2022, at 8:45 a.m., in the Board Chambers in the Sonoma County
Administration Building, 575 Administration Drive 102A, Santa Rosa, California, to
authorize the purchase of the property.

Public notice of the County's intention to purchase the property shall be published 
once a week for three successive weeks in accordance with Government Code 
Sections 25350 and 6063 


